ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL

Dear Parents,

This was observed that few students were not able to attempt
questions during the exam as questions were not appearing properly
or some symbols were not displaying on the mobile.

To avoid this problem, please update your mobile or attempt the

exam on other gadgets.



